Dear Parent/Carer,
 
This morning our Guidance and SFL staff joined the Google Classrooms in our four cluster primary schools for a question and answer session.  This involved a video/slide presentation which had been put together to introduce staff to students and to answer questions that had been collected from students and forwarded to us by the primaries.  The video/slideshow is approximately 15 minutes long and because of this it is available as a YouTube link.  The link below takes you to it. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HNZOskNg5x8
 
We are keen that all of the young people coming to us have the same experience and access as much as they possibly can, but we are also aware that because we are working online for much of this it is not always easy.  We hope that the video/presentation is of help and, as always, if you have questions or queries please do not hesitate to come back to us on this email address.
 
Next week, on the Transition Days, a taster range of work will be posted on the Cluster Google Classrooms.  For non-cluster students a separate classroom has been created and students will be invited to this and the code will be sent out.  If you are struggling to access work online please let me know and we will look to support. There is no obligation for students to do all of the work and they are welcome to dip in and out.  This can also be done over  longer period of time at times that suit families and their ICT availability.
 
We are working very hard at present to plan for August and know the stress that the uncertainty around this causes.  Please be assured that as soon as the plan for returning students to school has been finalised we will be in touch with all families to make you aware of arrangements.  At all times the safety of students, staff and families is at the forefront of our planning.
 
We hope you have an enjoyable weekend and we look forward to being in touch again very soon.
 
Kind regards,
 
Diane Burgess
 
 

